WELCOME TO THE MANAGER'S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

IT'S DAY 31 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. ...WHAT? THERE IS? OH, I SEE. THERE ARE ONLY 30 DAYS IN SEPTEMBER. I NEVER DID MEMORIZE THAT LITTLE POEM ABOUT THE NUMBER OF DAYS IN EACH MONTH. WHEN MY TEACHER ASKED ME HOW MANY DAYS ARE IN EACH MONTH I TOLD HER 28. WHILE THAT WAS TECHNICALLY CORRECT, IT WASN'T THE ANSWER SHE WAS LOOKING FOR.

IT WILL BE A FEW DAYS UNTIL WE KNOW HOW MANY LETTERS WERE WRITTEN AS WE WAIT FOR THE LAST MINUTE LETTERS TO ARRIVE IN THE MAIL. FOR WHO DID WRITE, THANK YOU. FOR THOSE WHO DID NOT, WE'D STILL LIKE TO HEAR FROM YOU. MOST OFTEN THE REASON I'M GIVEN WHY SOMEONE DOESN'T WRITE IS BECAUSE THEY ARE HAPPY WITH EVERYTHING AS IT IS. I'M GLAD TO HEAR THAT. BUT, YOUR LETTER LETS US KNOW YOU ARE LISTENING. AND THAT IN ITSELF IS AN ENCOURAGEMENT TO US.

WELL, IT'S GOOD TO BE BACK IN THE OFFICE TODAY. I HAVE A LARGE PILE OF LETTERS TO READ AND IT WILL PROBABLY TAKE ME A FEW DAYS TO DO THAT IN ADDITION TO ALL OF THE OTHER MATTERS I NEED TO CATCH UP ON. THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS FOR OUR BUS TRIP TO THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION IN PIGEON FORGE TN.

[JOHN – WAUSAU – COMMENTS BOX OF THE ONLINE GIVING FORM] I've been a frequent listener to 'The Voice of the Master' for a few years now. The music selection is both pleasing and comforting. Many programs and speakers I learn from in my walk (e.g. Janet Partial guests, Prophecy today, Sat. AM programs and daily eve. teachers. Blessings to the staff and management of WRVM. Hopefully, this rather modest donation will help facilitate the spreading the Word for God's glory, and help aid in the salvation of many individuals. Thank You WRVM, thank You Jesus

AND WE THANK JOHN FOR HIS GIFT, BOTH TO THE GENERAL FUND AND THE SURING TRANSMITTER FUND. WE ARE ENCOURAGED BY THE MANY 'OVER AND ABOVE' GIFTS THAT ARE BEING DESIGNATED FOR THE IMPORTANT PROJECT OF REPLACING OUR 27 YEAR-OLD TRANSMITTER HERE IN SURING. THE TOTAL COST OF WHICH IS \$105,000. EVERY LITTLE BIT HELPS AND GETS US THAT MUCH CLOSER. I MENTION 'OVER AND ABOVE' GIFTS BECAUSE WE STILL NEED TO PAY FOR THE DAY TO DAY EXPENSES OF OPERATING THE MANY RADIO OUTLETS GOD HAS BLESSED US WITH.

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER'S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.